
BDBF  partnership  grows  with
the  promotion  of  Samantha
Prosser

BDBF is delighted to announce that Samantha Prosser has joined
the firm’s partnership. Samantha will become the firm’s sixth
partner, effective 1 April 2025.

Described as “an absolute superstar” by the Legal 500 UK,
Samantha joined the firm nine years ago. Since then, Samantha
has built her practice focusing on advising private and NHS
executives  and  consultants  from  leading  hospitals  on
whistleblowing and discrimination claims, raising grievances,
bullying,  harassment  and  contractual  claims.  Samantha  also
acts for clients across a broad range of sectors including
financial  services,  particularly  in  relation  to  sex  and
disability discrimination and whistleblowing claims. She is
also an experienced employment litigator.

BDBF  has  been  top  ranked  by  the  leading  independent
directories for acting for senior executives for the last 12
years consecutively. BDBF also has a growing practice acting
for partners and employers on their high stakes and high value
employment work.

Gareth  Brahams,  Managing  Partner  of  BDBF  said,  “We  are
delighted to announce Samantha’s well-deserved promotion. It
is especially pleasing to advance and reward internal talent –
it is this talent which cements BDBF’s position as a leader in
its field and makes it an inspiring place to work. Samantha is
popular with both clients and colleagues, and she will be a
great  asset  to  the  partnership.  She  has  the  unusual
combination of empathy with formidable grit. We are proud to
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have supported her journey to Partner.

Samantha Prosser said, “It has been a privilege to be part of
this fantastic firm for the past 9 years, and I am thrilled to
now be promoted to Partner. I am grateful for the trust and
support of my colleagues, and I look forward to continuing our
tradition of delivering outstanding service to our clients. I
am excited to contribute further to the firm’s growth and
success alongside such a talented team.”


